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-ACCs- 

The first ACC after the 21st is tentatively scheduled for July 196o, 

JULY 1960, in Washington, D.C. 

We have new methods engram-running. no staff auditor will be per-

mitted to run engrains unless he has attended the 5th London ACC or onward. 

All others use older, slower, clearing me thods. 

ACCs in the year and a half will be held in England, Australia, and 

Africa. The 21st AEC in the USA is the last chance to hear about short clear-

ing by the new engram running for one and a half years. 

L. RON HUBBARD 
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